

Minutes of Loxley Environment Group – 13/12/16

Present: Julie Fewins, Glynn Jones, Jonathan Baker, Maria and Gordon Garcia, Dan Bate

Apologies: Katherine Sutherland, Matthew Watson

1. Feedback from walks completed and 'next steps'

- 3 walks have been completed and draft maps and routes worked on. These need to be formalised and a common format used so that they can be published on website in booklet form.
 - Glynn and Jonathan to finish,
 - Julie to collate and proof.
- Could involve the school with a local walk so that children map a walk and then their work is published on website.
 - Maria to investigate further.
- What legalities surround mapping? Do we need permission?
 - Glynn to investigate further
- Who is responsible for signage of footpaths on private land? The landowner? Should landowners be represented on the group?
 - Julie to contact WCC and find out more.
- Geocache discussed and could be linked to walks.
 - Dan to send link.
- How to publicise walks? We could publicise at NDP consultation meeting and aim to arrange a Loxley group walk with sandwiches at The Fox in March/April time.
 - Julie to put on feedback form for consultation meeting.
- Worth walking each others walks before then to check maps/routes are accurate/comprehensive enough.
 - No rush for this.

2. Involving the school in environment projects – see above

Next meeting : Tuesday 7th February 2017

Minutes: Julie Fewins